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This week the children have been enjoying finding out all about different jobs and the ‘People who help us’. We have started to read our book ‘Jobs People Do’ and have talked about what we might like to be when we grow up.  Many of the children have spent a lot of time in our new hairdresser and veterinary role play areas. The children have loved learning more about the police, firefighters, doctors, vets and many more.
The Reception children all became Police Constables for the week this week, in order to crack our very own investigation into Mrs. McDonald’s missing laptop! 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please look out for some photos on our school website, under EYFS 2017/18. We welcome your questions, suggestions or positive feedback. We have also been thinking about the start of Autumn and have talked about different changes like the leaves coming off the trees. We would love to see any leaves, conkers, or acorns you may have collected from an Autumn walk. 


	Notice Board
TOPIC – Nursery: ‘People who help us’ and Reception: ‘Superheroes’.
Donations of non-perishable food would be greatly appreciated for the Wood Street Mission Charity
We will be running some parent phonic sessions and maths sessions this half term, more details to follow.


VOTE FOR US!
All children in Reception will have access to Forest School one afternoon a fortnight this term! To help fund Forest School we are asking parents and family members to vote for us at Tesco stores in Blackley and Cheetham Hill- all you need to do is ask for blue counters at the checkout which you put in a clear plastic container at the front of the store- Pike Fold Forest School is one of 3 community projects which are in chance of winning so please vote for us! Voting takes place between now and the end of October. 

At Home
Ideas to help at home -
Reception: This week’s homework is in your Homework folder and is to complete the guided talk all about superheroes. Please bring this back into school by Wednesday 4th October
Encourage your child to practise writing their name
Encourage your child to practise getting themselves dressed and undressed. 
Encourage children to listen for initial sounds in words.
General Reminders
· Please remember to bring in a waterproof coat and wellies (these can stay at school) everyday
· Please remember to write your child’s name in ALL their uniform as we are having lots of lost jumpers and cardigans but with no names in them.
· Nursery children are not allowed to stay in breakfast club without a parent/carer Thank you
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